
 

 

3d Sept 1898 

 

Dear Mr Hayashi 

My absence from home has prevented earlier acknowledgment of your kind 

note of the 12th enclosing Marquis Ito’s letter. Many thanks.  

I trust that I may have the pleasure of another visit from you at Montreal before 

many months and that you will have a little more time to spare so that I may show you 

what we have of interest in this part of Canada. 

Most sincerely yours 

W.C. Hawthorne 

 

T. Hayashi 

Paris 

France 
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